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Morning Chris, 
Hope your long weekend went well. I appreciate the info Isaiah provided. I do have a follow 
up question for you Chris. Apologies, but is there anyway we could chat briefly? I'm trying to 
help my in-laws out with their current situation and a quick call would clarify everything for 
me. 
My cell is . I won't take much of your time. 
Thanks, 
Kevin Jack 

On Wed, Oct 6, 2021 at 6:32 PM Banach, Isaiah <Isaiah.Banach@niagararegion.ca> wrote: 

Hi Kevin – 

Thanks for reaching out. 

The Region is considering where urban boundaries could be expanded.  You can 
find our most recent report, with a map, at PDS 33-2021 at the following link: 

https://pub-niagararegion.escribemeetings.com/Meeting.aspx?Id=f30a7639-8867-
4a64-8926-687caca3d1c5&Agenda=Merged&lang=English&Item=14 

Specifically, the map of boundary requests is Appendix 2 to that report, here: 

https://pub-niagararegion.escribemeetings.com/filestream.ashx?DocumentId=17782 

I hope this helps.  If you have more questions, feel free to reach out to me or Chris 
Millar (copied), who’s managing our boundary review program. 

https://pub-niagararegion.escribemeetings.com/filestream.ashx?DocumentId=17782
https://pub-niagararegion.escribemeetings.com/Meeting.aspx?Id=f30a7639-8867
mailto:Isaiah.Banach@niagararegion.ca


Kind regards 

Isaiah 

Isaiah Banach 

Manager, Long Range Planning 

905-980-6000 ext. 3485 

isaiah. banach@niagararegion.ca 

Niagara Region, Planning and Development Services 

1815 Sir Isaac Brock Way, P.O. Box 1042 
Thorold, ON L2V 4T7 

From: Kevin Jack 

Sent: Wednesday, October 6, 2021 11:24 AM 

To: Banach, Isaiah <lsaiah.Banach@niagararegion.ca> 

Subject: Simple Question re: Urban Boundaries 

CAUTION EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the Niagara Region 
email system. Use caution when clicking links or opening attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi Isaiah, 



 
 

My name is Kevin Jack from St. Catharines. Professionally I own WeeStreem, a live 
streaming company that does many things, most importantly here - City Council meetings. 
Yes, I have sat through many many planning meetings :) 

During last night's N Falls Council Meeting, Alex Herlovich was making a presentation 
which alluded to the Urban Boundaries being moved for some Municipalities. Is there a link 
you can send to what the proposed changes may look like? A map or PDF? 

My in-laws have property that abuts the current Urban Boundary in Thorold and am 
interested to see if that line is moving. This is why I am writing today. It's not a contentious 
issue - just looking for info. 

You can feel free to call me if that's easier for you - my cell is 

Thank you, 

Kevin Jack 

The Regional Municipality of Niagara Confidentiality Notice The information contained in 
this communication including any attachments may be confidential, is intended only for the 
use of the recipient(s) named above, and may be legally privileged. If the reader of this 
message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, 
distribution, disclosure, or copying of this communication, or any of its contents, is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please re-send this 
communication to the sender and permanently delete the original and any copy of it from 
your computer system. Thank you. 




